
Terre Hill Customers 
 
It has come to our aƩenƟon that the bills for the Terre Hill area were sent out with a due date 
of July, 31, 2024.  The due date should be August 15, 2024.  Please note that penalƟes will not 
be added unƟl aŌer August 15, 2024.  We apologize for any inconvenience. 
 
 
Weaverland Valley Authority 
 


